
 
 
 
 
December 22, 2023 
 
 
 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT 
 
 
 
RE: 23-0011 Phase 2, 4, 5 Potable Water Piping  
 
 
The competitive bids for the referenced City of Clearwater project have been reviewed and evaluated.  This is official 
notice of intent by City staff to recommend Kamminga & Roodvoets. to the City Council on February 15, 2024 for 
award of this contract as the lowest responsible bidder in accordance with plans and specifications.  Official Award 
is subject to City Council approval.   
 
Should you have questions concerning this bid, or any future construction contract bid by the City, please contact the 
Engineering Department at telephone number (727) 444-8207.    
 
Should you have any objections to the bid and recommended award, please contact the City's Procurement Manager at 
telephone number (727) 444-8207.  Written correspondence may be forwarded to: City of Clearwater Engineering 
Division or Procurement Division, P.O. Box 4748, Clearwater, Florida, 33758-4748. 
 
 
 
Jennifer Burgett 
 
Jennifer Burgett 
Contract & Procurement Specialist  
 
 
 
 
 


